December 1, 1944

Sole Surviving Sons

Sole surviving sons of families that have lost
two or more sons in the war will be returned to
or retained in the continental U.S., except when
the son is engaged in nonhazardous duty over-
seas. All requests should be directed to The Ad-
jutant General, Munitions Building, Washington,
D. C., and should include the full names of the
sons killed in service, their serial numbers, the
full name and serial number of the surviving son
and a statement that he is the sole surviving son.
Each case will be decided on its individual merits.
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